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July 11, 1955

New Mexico 01l Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

We are enclosing a completion report of our Federal No. 1
wildcat well located approximately 2% miles South of the PBarber
Pool in Eddy County, New Mexico.

There seems to be no question but that this is a separate
pool from the Barber Pool and i1s a new discovery.

We would like to suggest to the Nomenclature Committee that
they designate this pool as the Hudson Pool after William A. Hudson,

Fresident and Geologist of this Company.

Very truly yours,
HUDSON & HUDSON, INC,
Secretary-Treasurer
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